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U,S.MAIL 

United States 
Postal Service 

Frederick Maryland 21701-9998 

March 9,- 1993 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Rd. 
Frederick MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I am in receipt of your letter dated March 4, 1993. Your 
original letter and the material you've attached will be 
forwarded to the Postal Inspection service at PO Box 1856 
Baltimore MD 21203-1856. 

The Postal Inspection Service does not divulge the cases they 
are investigating with local post offices. Therefore, any 
other communications concerning your concerns would originate 
directly from the Inspector's office. 

Your concern of possible violation of mail statues is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

llian M. Biggers 
ostmaster 
Frederick MD 21701-9998 
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